
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Ms Pothida Youhorn 
Committee Secretary 
Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee 
Department of the Senate 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Youhorn 
 
I am writing to correct evidence given during the Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Senate Estimates hearing on 
Thursday, 27 February 2025. 
 
I would like to correct my response to Senator Cadell’s question in relation to our definition of ‘high value’ contracts 
which require contract management plans. I gave the following response to this question: “That would be $100,000.” 
 
I wish to advise the Committee that the threshold value above which we require contract management plans is not 
$100,000, but rather $400,000. 
 
I apologise to the Committee for the error, which I detected while reviewing the draft Hansard record of the hearings. I 
ask that you advise Committee members of my correction.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Geoff Buchanan 
Acting Executive General Manager, Corporate Services 
Tourism Australia 
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